SWALLOW SCHOOL DISTRICT

January 16, 2020
Dear Parents of Incoming 4K Students,

Welcome to our school district! We are excited to meet you as we host our 4K/New-to-Swallow 5K
Parent Information Night on Monday, February 10 at 6pm. During this gathering you will meet staff, tour
the school, hear about programming, and receive enrollment paperwork.

Looking to learn more about us in the meantime? Be sure to check out our website:
www.swallowschool.org. Areas of particular interest for you may be:
e About tab:
o Meet the Swallow School District team
o Points of Pride
e Parents & Students tab:
o Parents
e Departments & Services tab:
o Academics section
o Wrap Around Care section
e Stay Informed tab:
o Newsletters & Publications
o What's New
e SEF (Swallow Education Foundation) tab:
o Swallow School’s Parent Organization

Have a new neighbor? Please help us by spreading the word about this meeting and inviting them
along. If you have any questions in the meantime or to RSVP contact Nancy Hazelberg at
district@swallowschool.org or 262-367-2000 x124.

If you are unable to attend, but still wish for your child to be part of the 2020-21 4-year-old or 5-year-old
Kindergarten class at Swallow, please enroll your child by contacting the Swallow School Office as soon

as possible.

Sincerely,

Melissa Thompson
Superintendent
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